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February 2021 -
I recommend holding
your officer elections
around this time! If you
host them through
Zoom, I would love to
attend! 

February 20, 2021 - 
Spring Rally 

March 19 - March 21,
2021 -
District Convention



From November 2nd to
November 6th, we held our
annual Key Club Week! This
event allowed Key Clubbers
to show their spirit, while
having fun and advertising
their clubs! If your own club
participated, I would love to
see pictures for the next
newsletter! 

On October 17, our District
Board held its virtual Fall
Rally! Participants had the
opportunity to participate in
several online workshops
and group discussions with
other club officers
throughout our Kentucky-
Tennessee District! Thank
you to everyone who 
attended!

Remember that dues are now payable! In the past,
clubs who submitted by November 1st were eligible to
receive the Early Bird Award at DCON, but due to these
difficult circumstances under COVID, we have extended
this deadline to December 1st. If you win 
this award, your club can earn prices 
such as a $100 Kiwanis Warehouse club 
certificate for service project supplies, 
one hotel room to use at the 2021 Key 
Club International Convention (which 
will be held at Disney World this summer), 
and more surprises!

Key Club Week Recap: Fall Rally Recap:

Dues Reminder/Update:



As you may remember, before this summer I brought up the
possibility of hosting Key Club tutor programs throughout
several of our clubs! It didn’t end up working at the time,
because we were nearing the end of the school year.
However, now would be the perfect time to host this amazing
service project! Individual clubs offering their own tutoring
services to students at their school would be a great way to
help the many high schoolers who are struggling right now.
It’s also a wonderful opportunity for Key Clubbers to gain
service hours! Let me know if you are interested in starting
one at your own club! I would love to assist you in anyway
possible!

Tutor Program:

Service Spotlight:
Clarksville High School’s club was gracious enough to send
in photos of their recent service project, where members
made blankets for the Ronald McDonald House! If your club
has held a service project, or is planning to hold one, please
send me photos at anna@ktkey.org for the opportunity to be
mentioned in the newsletter!


